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Chamber throws weight behind medical school MoU 

 

The Waikato Chamber of Commerce is pleased to see The University of Waikato sign a 
Memorandum of Understanding with the Ministry of Health to progress work on the 
country’s third medical school. 

“As advocates for the growth and prosperity of the Waikato, we recognise the significant 
benefits that a new medical school will bring to our healthcare system, our communi�es and 
the economy,” Chamber chief execu�ve Don Good said. 

“The demand for healthcare professionals in New Zealand has been steadily increasing, 
driven by popula�on growth, aging demographics and evolving healthcare needs. Despite 
efforts by exis�ng medical schools, there is a s�ll a pressing need to expand medical 
educa�on capacity to address this issue.” 

Chamber board chair Senga Allen said that by expanding medical educa�on opportuni�es, 
we not only bolster the healthcare workforce, but also atract talent and foster innova�on. 

“A third medical school will also contribute to regional development by atrac�ng students 
and faculty to underserved areas, s�mula�ng local economies and improving healthcare 
accessibility for rural and remote communi�es.” 
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